
 

 
 

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
 

PROPOSED SERVICE CHANGES: 
GET ABOUT & GET ABOUT EXTENDED FARE INCREASE 

REDUCTION TO OPERATING HOURS 
CONCLUSION OF THE ONE STEP OVER THE LINE PROGRAM 

 

Proposed Changes Effective July 1, 2025: 

Due to an approximate increase of 50% in operational costs, Pomona Valley Transportation Authority is proposing the 
following service changes. Proposed changes include a fare adjustment for the Get About and Get About Extended programs, a 
reduction in operating hours, and the discontinuation of the One Step Over the Line program. A public hearing will be held to 
gather community input on these proposed service changes. 

1. Get About & Get About Extended Service Fare Increase-Get About provides service within the cities of Claremont, La 
Verne, Pomona, and San Dimas. The current fare for Get About trips originating and ending within this service area is $1.00 
per one-way trip. The proposed change would increase this fare to $2.75 per one-way trip. Get About also offers extended 
service to areas west of the regular service area — specifically, as far as Grand Avenue between the I-10 Freeway (south) and 
Foothill Boulevard (north). Riders must begin their trip within the regular service area to use this extension. The fare for trips 
in this extended area would increase from $2.00 to $3.75 per one-way trip. 

2. Reduction in Operating Hours- PVTA is proposing a reduction in the operating hours for both Get About and Ready Now 
services. A revised schedule is shown below, reflecting these changes.  

 

 

 

3. Conclusion of One Step Over the Line Program – As part of PVTA’s ongoing efforts to evaluate and improve service 
efficiency, the One Step Over the Line program will be concluded. PVTA remains committed to supporting affected riders by 
helping them explore and transition to alternative transportation options that best meet their needs. 

Public Hearing Details- In accordance with Title VI hearings will be held to propose the service changes. All interested 
persons are invited to attend and provide input. You may also submit written testimony to Pomona Valley Transportation 
Authority, 2120 Foothill Blvd. Ste. #116, La Verne, CA 91750 or by email to nicole@pvtrans.org. All testimony must be received 
by May 20, 2025. 

Date: Thursday, May 22, 2025​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Contact for Information: 
Time: 11:00 a.m.​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Nicole Carranza, CEO​ ​ ​ ​ ​
Location: La Verne Community Center​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Phone: 909-596-7664 opt 0​ ​ ​
3680 D St. La Verne, CA 91750​ ​ ​ ​ ​ ​ Email: nicole@pvtrans.org 

Accessibility and Translation Services- In accordance with the Americans with Disabilities Act (ADA), if you require special 
assistance to participate in the public hearing, please contact PVTA at (909) 596-7664, option 0, at least three (3) working 
days prior to the meeting. For translation services, please also contact PVTA at least three working days in advance. 

Nicole Carranza 
PVTA CEO​ ​ ​ ​  
May 7, 2025 

 


